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SUMMARY 
 

     Synopsis of SRC Amendment 
 

The Senate Rules Committee amendment removes language requiring reporting of “amount 
spent and a description of the expenditure” for those less than $100. 
 

     Synopsis of Original Bill 
 

Senate Bill 67 amends the Lobbyist Regulation Act to change reporting requirements by 
lobbyists. The bill requires cumulative reporting of expenses incurred under $100 in addition to 
current requirements. Additionally, the bill changes the reporting deadline from “by 11:59 PM 
January 15th” to “no later than January 15th.” 
 

SIGNIFICANT ISSUES 
 

The SOS anticipates that this proposed amendment would close a current loophole in lobbyist 
reporting that currently does not require the reporting of expenses under $100 resulting in an 
overall increase in reporting by lobbyists. 
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